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BridgeVWays

Where young people learn to care, connect and contribute.





Kathleen P. Bruhn Memorial Leadership Scholarship Program Now Accepting Applications

We are thrilled to share an exciting opportunity for young people in our community! BridgeWays  is now accepting applications for the 2021 Kathleen P. Bruhn Memorial Scholarship Program. BridgeWays recognizes graduating seniors who have made a positive impact on their community through volunteerism. Applications will be accepted now and must be received in the BridgeWays office located at 120 Oxmoor Boulevard, Suite 110, Homewood, AL 35209 by October 1, 2020. The recipient will be notified by October 14, 2021. The recipient is encouraged to attend the Kathleen P. Bruhn Memorial Leadership Open awards reception on Wednesday, October 20th, 2021 if schedule allows. This is a one-time scholarship; however, the recipient may be considered for scholarship renewal in subsequent years by reaching out to us, making a request, and providing a report on their academic progress. Scholarship renewals are given entirely at the discretion of our scholarship committee. Application form may be found at www.bridgewaysal.org. Please help us spread the word so that BridgeWays may provide scholarship funding to outstanding youth in our area. 

**Please see the media release below for additional details. 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Patty Bromberg 

P: 205.276.2718 

E: golf@campfire-al.org 

KATHLEEN P. BRUHN MEMORIAL LEADERSHIP SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
FOR OUTSTANDING YOUNG VOLUNTEERS BridgeWays  is honoring a graduating senior who has made a positive impact on their community with a 
$1,000 Scholarship for General Education Expenses 
BIRMINGHAM, AL, June 25th, 2020 – BridgeWays  Kathleen P. Bruhn Memorial Leadership Scholarship Program will award a scholarship to a deserving individual. A graduating senior who has made a positive impact on their community will be selected. Applications will be accepted now and must be received in the Camp Fire Alabama office located at 120 Oxmoor Boulevard, Suite 110, Homewood, AL 35209 by October 1st, 2021. 

The Kathleen P. Bruhn Memorial Leadership Scholarship Program was developed in 2013 as part of The Kathleen P. Bruhn Memorial Leadership Open. The Leadership Open is a golf tournament which was introduced in 2012 by the Board of Directors of BridgeWays in partnership with The Thomas E. 
Jernigan Foundation. Its purpose is to support BridgeWays  youth development programs in central Alabama while also establishing an endowment fund that will hopefully grow over the years and offer scholarship opportunities for our future leaders. Kathleen P. Bruhn was the Executive Director of Camp Fire Alabama now BridgeWays  for over twenty-four years and touched many lives in the process. The naming of this event and scholarship after Ms. Bruhn pays homage to her life and service, as she was the personification of leadership. 

### 

WHERE YOUNG PEOPLE LEARN TO CARE, CONNECT AND CONTRIBUTE.

BridgeWays teaches young people in grades 5K – 12 the interpersonal and soft skills now known as Social Emotional Intelligence: Specifically, the core values of kindness, caring, and respect for every individual’s intrinsic value as a human being — including themselves.

We also offer career mentoring and experiential learning, opening young eyes to the possibilities life offers — as well as achievable paths to success.

At the same time, BridgeWays supports educators and parents at their individual points of need — which often includes helping them identify those needs, then tailoring programs to meet them.

In short, we listen, we hear, and we accommodate.
By instilling a genuine sense of hope, purpose and self-worth, BridgeWays connects young people to their peers, their schools and their families — and ultimately, to their potential as responsible, contributing citizens of their communities.
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